
RI NEWS 11/15/18  
 
SNOW SEASON: Grades 4 & 5: To play on the snow, children need to have: Coat, Snow 
pants & Boots. Children can be outside on the blacktop if they have a coat. We strongly 
recommend ALL STUDENTS, Grades 4-8 have: boots, hats, and mittens or gloves, as 
the weather gets colder.  
  
CROSSING GUARD/STUDENT SAFETY: Please make sure when you are traveling to 
and from school (before & after) to watch out for the crossing guards and students at the highway 23/26 
crossing. If there are students waiting to get crossed, please wait for them to cross and DO NOT turn right. 
There have been too many close calls to cars turning and students getting ready to cross with the crossing 
guard. The crossing guards are there to keeps our kids safe, but we need them safe also. Thank you. 
 
THANKSGIVING BREAK: There will be NO SCHOOL November 21st - November 23rd. Class will resume on 
Monday, November 26th. 
 
 
RAISING CARING KIDS: Raising Caring Kids: A Little Caring Goes a Long Way 
 
Empathy in children is linked to stronger relationship skills. Strong relationships help a person feel happy. 
Teaching children to care for others is a great way to help children be happy when they are older. There are a 
variety of strategies to build empathy in children. Read more about these strategies to build empathy. 
 
 
 
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES: Please see the attached information for employment with the 
Rosendale/Brandon School District! 
 
 
UPCOMING MUSIC DATES: 
* January 7th (Monday) - MS Winter Band/Choir Concert @ Brandon - 7:00 pm 
* January 28th (Monday) - Grades 3-5 Concert @ RI - 1:30 pm &  7:00 pm 
* January 30th (Wednesday) - Honors Band @ Lomira (MS & HS) - 8:00 am - 6:00 pm 
* May 16th (Thursday) - MS District Band/Choir Concert @ RI - 7:00 pm 


